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Letter No. 149/ GMU                                  Date.08-01-2022                                                                 

 

NOTICE 
 

             In continuation with Notice no- 98/GMU, dated- 06-01-2022, this is for 

information of students of all UG, PG and Self-financing classes that they can submit 

their admission fee receipt to the mail-id: gmucounter@gmail.com after successful 

online payment of re-admission fee. 
 

 

 SD/- 

REGISTRAR 

 

 

Memo No. 150/GMU                                                                                              Date.08-01-2022                                                                 

   Copy to All Notice Boards/ All Hostels/CoF /CoE /PA to VC/PA to Reg/System Manager Cell/ Dept. of 

MCA/MBA/Professional Course/Accountant/Cashier/Branch manager UCO Bank for information and 

necessary action. 

 

                                                                                                                                         SD/- 

                                                                                                                REGISTRAR 
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